
 

 

 

Minchinhampton Church of England Primary Academy 

School Road, Minchinhampton, Stroud, Gloucestershire GL6 9BP 

Headteacher: Mr Nick Moss  

T: 01453 883273  

E: admin@minch.dgat.org.uk 
www.minchacademy.net 
Diocese of Gloucester Academies Trust Registered office: 3 College Greeen, Gloucester, GL12LR. Registered in England, Company Number 08149299  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Weather permitting, we are planning a short class trip over the common to The Old Lodge. The Old Lodge is 
where the cattle for the common were originally marked and released and we have been learning all about this 
tradition in History. We have also been learning about birds as part of Science and English and the Sky Larks 

are more common over on that side of the common. 

We are hoping to make a healthy sandwich at school that morning as part of learning about healthy eating in 
Science. We will then take our sandwiches and have a picnic near The Old Lodge before walking back to 

school. 

The children will need to bring a small packed lunch, sun hats and a water bottle that day. School uniform with 
leggings / light joggers would be good in case of ticks. Please be aware of allergies and do not include nuts or 

egg in lunches. 

We are hoping to do our walk on Friday 4th July. This will replace outdoor learning for the day. If you would 
like to help on this trip please let the office know. We are so lucky to have so many parents offer help for trips, 
we try as much as we can to spread helping between parents as we know children love it when their family 

member comes and we try and give as many children as possible that chance. 

If you are able to donate £2 towards the cost of sandwich making please do this via gateway or the school office. 

Thank you 

Warm regards 

Year 1 and 2 team. 
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